
From: Corp Disney ILS 
 
Sent: August 29, 2022 
 
To: Active Licensees and Vendors 
 
Subject: Forced Labor Supplemental Guide Update 
 
Dear Licensee/Vendor, 
 
The Forced Labor Supplemental Guide (formerly known as the Involuntary Labor Supplemental 
Guide) has been amended to provide greater clarity for users. A summary of principal updates is 
available here. 
 
Please read the full document to familiarize yourself with the amended contents.   
 
Should you have any questions please reach out to your local ILS representative. 

https://impact.disney.com/resources/involuntary-labor-policy/
https://impact.disney.com/resources/fl-supplement-guide_2022-aug-change/

